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BOSTON, MASS, 02116

CONSULTATION BY APPQINTMENT

3 November 1967
Dictated October 15, 1967

Dr. Ancel Keys

University of Minnesota
School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Ancel:

Many thanks for your letter enclosing
the additional greetings that came lately
to Pioppi and I am thanking Engelberg and
Lequime and Henry Taylor.

It was very nice to hear from you from
your Italian villa but sorry that they are
so slow in putting in the electricity and
running water. When you are all set we'll
come again someday.

Sincerely yours,
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